
United Healthcare (UHC):
Reconsideration and Appeals
07/08/2024 7:45 pm EDT

Did you know that beginning February 1, 2023, you will be able to submit claim appeals and reconsiderations

electronically through UHC's portal?

According to UHC, this change will affect commercial and Medicare Advantage plans. It does not include pre-

service clinical appeals.

Here is a link to their announcement. They have detailed instructions in the announcements on how to submit

reconsideration and appeal claims.

https://www.uhcprovider.com/en/resource-library/news/2022/inbound-appeals-reconsiderations-digital.html?cid=em-providernews-PCA12204094-jan23

